
As a Salem resident and grateful consumer of Oregon's agricultural products, I urge you to pass this bill. We all need to eat, and  the 
people who grow and harvest our food are absolutely essential- especially right now, when everyone's mobility and access is limited. 
Pay our essential workers the bare minimum, at the very least


